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District Director’s Report 

 
Club Proxies for Toastmasters International Business Meeting 

 
District 86 had a total of 168 votes (84% of clubs’ votes) assigned to the Toastmasters 
International 2025 Annual Business Meeting.  The acceptance percentage was also high at 85%. 
This is amazing participation, keep going! 
 
 

 
 
 

Division and Area Director Training 
 

 
 Total Number of Areas:  24 
 Number of Areas reported with Area Directors:  24  
 Area Directors who completed their training:  69 of 72 Sessions = 88% 
 Number of Divisions:  6 
 Number of Division Directors:  6 
 Division Directors who have completed their training:  17 of 18 Sessions = 83% 
 Make up training has been set up for September 16, 2025 
 Total trained = 87% 

 
 

Area Director Visit Reports as of August 29 
 
Part of the District’s mission is to ensure every club fulfils its responsibilities to its members.  By 
visiting each club in their Area twice a year.  Area Directors identify strengths and opportunities for 
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improvement for their clubs.  Keeping positive relationships with club and its members will work 
towards the District Vision – Member Retention.  We want each club to succeed or get better. 
 

 
Completed Status: 4 , Visit scheduled: 7 ,  Incomplete:10 

79 club visits to be scheduled 
 

 
District 86 Performance as of August 29, 2025 

 

 
 
A District supports the club mission—to provide a mutually supportive and positive learning 
environment in which every member has the opportunity to develop communication and leadership 
skills, which in turn foster self-confidence and personal growth. 
 
Our District 86 seeks is to strengthen member retention while building new clubs. The leadership 
teams will actively encourage this throughout the year. Our goal is for every club to achieve 
Distinguished or better. 
 
So far, the membership renewal trend is very encouraging and let’s keep this momentum going! 
49 started well and 51 clubs to pick up on their renewals.  Also, we must exercise caution with club 
closures, as each one impacts our entire District. Instead, let us stay committed to rejuvenating 
and supporting struggling clubs, helping them find new energy and growth. 
 
Together, teamwork will make the dream work. Let’s stay focused and move forward with unity 
and purpose! 


